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Howard Lazarus,
11:06 PM City Council Jacqueline Beaudry Stephen Postema




Alexa, Jennifer

From: Briere, Sabra

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 7:40 PM
To: Postema, Stephen

Subject: Draft changes

Will these do?

Replacing Resolved clauses 1 and 3:

Resolved that the City of Ann Arbor establishes a committee to make recommendations regarding which changes, if
any, would be needed in order for our ordinances to comply with Michigan law;

Resolved, that this committee will be nominated by the Mayor and appointments approved by the City Council by the

second meeting in January, with recommendations submitted to the Planning Commission and City Council by June 30,
2017.

Sabra Briere

First Ward City Council
Ann Arbor
734-995-3518
734-277-6578 (cell)

Sent from my iPad



Alexa, Jennifer

From: Kotarski, John

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 8:21 PM

To: Westphal, Kirk

Subject: Fwd: Art Center contract for manhole design competition

FYI. In case it helps.

John

—————————— Forwarded message ----------

From: "John Kotarski"_

Date: Dec 5, 2016 1:53 PM

Subject: Art Center contract for manhole design competition

To: "Chip Smith" <ChSmith@a2gov.org>, "Taylor, Christopher (Mayor)" <CTaylor@a2gov.org>,
"Warpehoski, Chuck" <CWarpehoski@a2gov.org>, "Zachary Ackerman" <ZAckerman@a2gov.org>, "Grand,

Julie" <JGrand@a2Zgov.org>
Cc: "Jim Simpson" "Craig Hupy" <chupy@a2gov.org>

Councilmembers,

Here are some points to consider as you debate awarding an administrative contract to the Art Center for
manhole artwork.

Why outsource to Art Center?

« Art Center has expertise and experience in public outreach. This outreach and the attendant competition
may be as important as the artwork.

« Outsourcing design selection is a two year experiment in which staff will learn and the city will develop
competencies in our creative sector for when resources like these are needed.

Why manhole covers?

« Fabricator will imprint unique design relatively cheaply.
o Builds community stakeholders for creatively designed infrastructure.
o Not new - Japan has taken this to a new level. link

Who is the audience for this artwork?

o Family and extended family of design competitors.

o Mass media consumers who see photos of Ann Arbor's manhole covers representing a unique creative
hotspot where residents design manhole covers.

o Pedestrians and bicyclist who encounter them in crosswalks, near schools, in sidewalks, etc.

Why put creative design in infrastructure?
o Identifies Ann Arbor as a creative hotspot

o We build our cultural infrastructure as we build our physical infrastructure.
e Most cost effective way to build public art.



Alexa, Jennifer

From: Briere, Sabra

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 10:56 PM
To: Beaudry, Jacqueline; Postema, Stephen
Subject: For distribution with DC5

Amend title to read:

Resolution to Establish a Committee to Review and Make Recommendations on Ann Arbor's Existing Medical
Marijuana Ordinance

Amend first RESOLVE clause to read:

Resolved that the City of Ann Arbor establishes a committee to make recommendations regarding which
changes, if any, would be needed in order for our ordinances to comply with Michigan law;

Amend second RESOLVE clause to read;

Resolved, that this committee will be nominated by the Mayor and appointments approved by the City Council
by the second meeting in January, with recommendations submitted to the Planning Commission and City
Council by June 30, 2017.

Sabra Briere

First Ward City Council
Ann Arbor
734-995-3518
734-277-6578 (cell)

Sent from my iPad



Alexa, Jennifer

From: Bradley Parsons

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 10:58 PM
To: Ackerman, Zach; Grand, Julie
Subject: Thank you: 5 feet ordinance

Hi Julie and Zachary,

I am in your ward and spoke on behalf of supporting the passing ordinance earlier this evening.

I'm live-streaming the remainder of the council meeting from home and just want to say thank you for your
supportive comments during discussion of the ordinance and for your votes. While I understand and
acknowledge some of the implementation concerns Jack Eaton and Jane Lumm have voiced, I think the most
important first step is exactly this ordinance. I thank you for helping to make this happen. I look forward to
working on education in any way I can. I can't speak for the Washtenaw Bicycling and Walking Coalition or
Common Cycle (though I am on each board), but there are a lot of folks who are very pleased right now. I am
very pleased to move forward in making Ann Arbor bike safe, as well as bicycle friendly.

Thank you for doing what you do,

Brad

Bradley Parsons
Washtenaw Bicycling and Walking Coalition

Common Cicle



Alexa, Jennifer

From: Malini Raghavan

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 11:01 PM
To: Malini Raghavan

Cc: Kailasapathy, Sumi

Subject: Re: 2250 Ann Arbor Saline

Dear Sumi

Thank you for your vote. It is sad that all the concerns expressed were disregarded, in the light of the detention
pond-which should not be in the hands of a developer to begin with.

It was really good to meet you tonight- thank you for representing the city and its residents.
The Chennai school i mentioned is called Madhuram Narayanan center for exceptional children and my mother
in law Jaya Krishnaswamy is the director. The school has a wonderful model of parents as teachers. Do visit if

you can. I can introduce you to my mother-in-law if you wish.

Perhaps you said you were from Ilangai ? and I didn't catch it. Sorry about that! I was fixated at that moment on
places in India!

Kind Regards,

Malini Raghavan

On Dec 4, 2016, at 11:43 PM, Malini Raghavan_ wrote:

Dear Sumi

| am a resident of [JllAscot Road. | have attended numerous planning committee
meetings relating to the 2250 Ann Arbor Saline project. In agreement with many of my
neighbors, | have expressed multiple concerns about the project.

The R4B rezoning continues to raise a number of concerns. These include:

1. Violation of the city’s Master plan. Single-family detached units were recommended
adjacent to the Lansdowne Subdivision.

2. The large proposed building that will be visible from several homes in our
neighborhood is out of character with our neighborhood.

3. The existing woodland and green space in this area, including landmark trees, will be
destroyed.

4. The large volume of additional traffic in an out of the large proposed complex will generate
multiple traffic safety issues in accident-prone zone.
1



The site plan itself also continues to raise a number of concerns. These include:

1. The woodlands will be destroyed- this is the major remaining green space after the
neighborhood lost a number of Ash trees some years ago. It will take decades to
recreate the existing green space.

2.The city, rather than a developer with financial interests, should take responsibility for
the proposed retention pond type of project, after evaluating multiple long-term
solutions conducted and planned by an team of experts without such conflict of interest.

3. Sanitary sewer volume impacts on the neighborhood, and the harmful effects of
resulting footing drain disconnects that will be required.

4.The appearance of a massive proposed 4-level building, out of character with the
neighborhood.

| request your attention to these and many other concerns of the neighborhood.

Sincerely, Malini Raghavan



Alexa, Jennifer

From: Beaudry, Jacqueline

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 11:06 PM
To: *City Council Members (All)

Cc: Lazarus, Howard; Postema, Stephen
Subject: FW: For distribution with DC5

From: Briere, Sabra

Sent: Monday, December 5, 2016 10:56 PM
To: Beaudry, Jacqueline; Postema, Stephen
Subject: For distribution with DC5

Amend title to read:

Resolution to Establish a Committee to Review and Make Recommendations on Ann Arbor's Existing Medical
Marijuana Ordinance

Amend first RESOLVE clause to read:

Resolved that the City of Ann Arbor establishes a committee to make recommendations regarding which
changes, if any, would be needed in order for our ordinances to comply with Michigan law;

Amend second RESOLVE clause to read:

Resolved, that this committee will be nominated by the Mayor and appointments approved by the City Council

by the second meeting in January, with recommendations submitted to the Planning Commission and City
Council by June 30, 2017.

Sabra Briere

First Ward City Council
Ann Arbor
734-995-3518
734-277-6578 (cell)

Sent from my iPad





